

# Fishergate Newsletter 4

Tel: School 01904 555335 Absence Line 553869



17th November 2017

As you all know, we had our visitors from Ofsted last Wednesday and Thursday. The report should be published in the next couple of weeks and we will let you know as soon it is available. In the meantime, I am afraid that the judgements have to remain confidential. I would like to say though that I was delighted in the way in which the children conducted themselves on both days of the inspection.

We have had a busy couple of weeks in school. The children have all been able to take part in a karate taster session, the Y5/6 pupils have had an internet safety session, delivered by our PCSO, we have had a writing workshop for KS1 and the book fair is in school for the week. We finish the week with a Year 3/4 English workshop for parents and the Year 1/2 cake stall.

We are looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible for the Parents Consultations on Wednesday and Thursday next week. These meetings are a really good opportunity to hear about the progress that your child has made so far, their targets and what you can do at home to support them further with their learning.

### **SCHOOL LUNCH PAYMENTS**

There are numerous outstanding lunch accounts at present. School CANNOT be responsible for covering unpaid lunches. Please, please, please can you ensure that your child's lunch account is kept up to date.

# **Gardening Club**

Do you like gardening? Do you have an hour or two to spare? Could you be who we are looking for?

We are keen to set up a small gardening maintenance group to work on projects around school. The group would be made up of parents and Fishergate children.

If you are interested leave you name at the office or speak to Caroline Burt

Many thanks

### **HEALTHY PACKED LUNCHES**

The lunchtime supervisors have noticed that children's packed lunches are becoming increasingly unhealthy. Please could we ask that children are sent to school with a healthy, balanced lunch. Sweets and fizzy drinks are not allowed in lunch boxes. Many thanks for your support.

# **RELIEF MSA'S WANTED**

We still need midday supervisors who can work on a relief basis. Hours would be 11.45am-1.15pm. If you are interested, please see Helen or Emma in the office for an application form.